

Dr. Al Truesdale Nazarene Theological Seminary 1700 East Meyer Boulevard Kansas City, MO 64131

Dear Dr. Truesdale:

Many thanks for your letter of December 28 which has reached me here in Princeton. Since our last correspondence I have joined the faculty of The Divinity School at Vanderbilt University as the Cal Turner Professor of Theology and Wesleyan Studies and am now on sabbatical leave until August at the Center of Theological Inquiry.

I would be glad for your travel agency to make the arrangements. I would fly from Newark or Philadelphia on late Thursday March 4 and would need to return Friday evening or early Saturday morning.

I look forward to being with you. The program ou sent is very impressive and promises a very valuable experience for all those who attend.

With prayers for God's blessings on your work and life, I am

Sincerely yours,

M. Douglas Meeks